
 

 

23 August 2022 
 
To our stakeholders, 
 
CLODE Consultants FZ LLC (CLODE) is an international business specialising in 
official statistics, and the use and management of data. Operating in both Arabic 
and English, we provide worldwide training, research, and consultancy services 
to meet the growing needs of customers in this data driven age. 
 
Our recent clients include: Statistics Centre Abu Dhabi (SCAD) and United 
Nations (UN Women). 
 
We recognise that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact 
is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) 
that comprises a CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, 
a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global 
Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes. 
 
We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to business 
development challenges in the current economic climate. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that 
describes our company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the 
UN Global Compact. Our new COP report will be posted on the UN Global 
Compact website by 22 November 2022. 
 
On behalf of CLODE, I hereby express my continuing support for the UN Global 
Compact and renew my ongoing commitment to the initiative. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Tim Clode 
Managing Director 
CLODE Consultants FZ LLC 


